Wisconsin
Award for
Municipal
Excelence

ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

Michael G. Lewis
Director of Public Works / City Engineer

414/302-8360
414/302-8366 (Fax)

City Hall
7525 West Greenfield Avenue

-  MEMORANDUM West Alls, Wisconsin 53214

www.westalliswi.gov
mlewis@westalliswi.gov

TO: Gary Barczak, Chair, Board of Public Works
Michael Czaplewski, First District
Martin Weigel, Second District
Daniel Roadt, Fourth District
Rosalie Reinke, Fifth District

FROM: Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer
DATE: February 18, 2014
RE: 2015 - 2019 Capital Improvement Paving Program

Attached is our proposed 2015-2019 Capital Improvement Paving Program. The
Advisory Capital Improvement Committee recommended this program for
approval.

This is a planning document. It will change based on the needs of the City and
available local and Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) funding.

Highlights of the program are the resurfacing of S. 124™ St. from W. Lincoln
Ave. to W. Oklahoma Ave., resurfacing of W. Lincoln Avenue from S. 52" Street
to S. 61 St., reconstruction of W. National Ave, from S. 70" St. to S. 76" St. and
reconstruction of W. National Ave. from S. 92" St. to S. 95" St.

Cc: Mayor Dan Devine
Common Council



